
The Annual Wizard’s Wonderful Silent Auctions held throughout Oz weekend in Chittenango, May 31–June 2, 2019 are a major 
source of funding for the fun and educational family oriented festival and the year-round “All Things Oz” Museum, 219 Genesee St., 

Chittenango, NY. Auctions offer a wide variety of items assuring something to please everyone. We offer Oz items of all kinds, as well as non-
oz items, gift certificates, collectibles, gift baskets, autographed items, etc. All donors are acknowledged at the auctions on the individual bid 
sheets, on our website and in the media.

We sincerely hope you will donate to this worthy cause honoring Chittenango native L. Frank Baum, author of the “Wonderful Wizard of 
Oz” as well as all things Oz related. Please check out our website which is updated often as events unfold. (www.oz-stravaganza.com)

If you have donated to the auction in the past, once again we thank you. If you are new to the auction, welcome aboard.  
We appreciate your support!!!!

Donation Form (please print)

Name (Company, Organization or Individual)

Address

Phone 								      

E-mail
Description of Items(s): Please give a detailed description of your item(s) with any restrictions, expirations, relevant background 
information, etc. If you need more space to write, please continue on a separate sheet of paper. (Like items received from different donors may be 
combined in baskets, but each donor will be individually identified.)

Value: $
Thank You for Your Contribution & Support.

FOR DONATION PICK-UPS AND QUESTIONS CALL: 

Larry or Mary Beth Richardson—315-447-8066;  
315-439-4684 or by e-mail fishlure@verizon.net
Colleen Zimmer—315-415-8546

Gift certicicates & monetary donations  
can be mailed to:  
Oz-Stravaganza! 
P. O. Box 456, Chittenango, NY 13037 
along with the donation form.

For Oz-Stravaganza! information, visit: www.oz-stravaganza.com or www.allthingsoz.org

THE WIZARD’S WONDERFUL 
SILENT AUCTIONS

Oz-Stravaganza! Committee presents

to benefit the 42nd Annual Oz-Stravaganza! Festival and  
the “All Things Oz” Museum

Oz-Stravaganza! and the All Things Oz Museum are operated by The International L. Frank Baum and All Things Oz Historical Foundation, 501(C)3 non-profit, 100% volunteer organization.

OTHER EVENTS & INFORMATION

To sign up for sponsorship, place a program ad, or for more information, 
please call Colleen Zimmer, Festival Coordinator, 315-415-8546 or  
315-687-7772.

Jeff Gifford, Parade Coordinator, 315-727-9713 nynums@aol.com

Tiffany Becker, Vendor Park Coordinator, 315-382-8941,  
tiffany@allthingsoz.org

To volunteer for the weekend, Marc Baum, Volunteer Coordinator,  
315-687-7772 marc@allthingsoz.org or volunteer@oz-stravaganza.com

SOLD OUTBID


